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School Council—Children’s Parliament 

Annie, Isaac, Carter and Flo had the opportunity 
to take part in a Children’s Parliament this week, 
learning about the UK Parliament. 

There was a  guest speaker, Gary Hart, from the 
UK Houses of Parliament Education Team. 

They were given the chance to be an MP, learning 
about voting, debating, the skills and qualities 
needed to be an MP and how laws are created 
and made. They took part in a great role play 
where Isaac and Annie were in the House of Com-
mons, Flo was in the House of Lords and Carter 
was King Charles.  

The children also asked some great questions and 
all participated brilliantly. 

Well done for representing Sandiway and your 
school council so well! 

 

 

Our ROCK values are Respect, Ownership, Caring and Kindness 

Reminders: 

Next Tuesday Reception are going 

on a local walk.  Thank you to 

those who have volunteered to 

support the class. 

We have a special ‘Pirate’ menu 

next Thursday—you can pre-order 

via School Gateway. 

Year 3 Bake Sale, for Guide Dogs 

next Thursday. They are running a 

competition, guess the name of 

the teddy (50p) and also selling 

cakes (50p—£1.)  Pre-payment 

can be made via School Gateway. 

 

Staffing update  Amy 

Sawicki, Mum of Amelia, is 

starting a new role working 

alongside Liz in the office 

from September.  Amy will 

be training for the rest of 

the school year.  Amy is al-

ready a fantastic asset to our 

Club and midday team and 

we wish her well in her new 

role. 



 

 

 

Sporting success! 

George  Wright, Year 5, com-
peted in the Cheshire Ath-

letics Championships at Elles-
mere Port last weekend., win-
ning Gold in the Javelin, Silver in 
the Long Jump and won his 
600m race (sadly just outside a 
medal time). 

We are so proud of George—
Congratulations! 
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Sports Day  
 

 

 

 

 

Can you help? 

As part of our whole school approach to wellbe-

ing, our focus next half term is ‘keep learning’. If 

you have a skill or a hobby that you could share 

with our children, please get in touch with Miss 

Burns.  

New menus 

After May half term we will be introducing a 

new two week menu.  The new menus will be 

uploaded at the end of next week so you can 

review these with your child and pre-order 

from home.   

What a lovely afternoon we had.  The sun shone down as our children en-

joyed a variety of events, earning points for their colour teams.  Children 

then competed in an obstacle and sprint race, where competition was the 

name of the game.  This competitive element of sports day is so important 

within the PE curriculum and our children rose to the challenge of this very 

well.  Children in Year 6 will collate the points and the Sports Day winners 

will be revealed in Celebration assembly this afternoon.   

Many thanks to all our families for supporting the event.  We hope you en-

joyed it! 

School Council Led Healthy Eating Week 

Healthy eating week has been a huge success thanks to  our 

kitchen staff, the school council and for your support  at 

home. Due to its popularity we will be continuing with the 

daily salad bar and will be reviewing our menu options to 

ensure our children receive tasty healthy lunches and 

snacks. . A huge thankyou to our school council for driving 

this initiative.  


